
Challenge 24 Tournament  
Students in 5th and 6th grade math classes at Dassa McKinney have been sharpening their 

math skills all year long by playing Challenge 24.  Challenge 24 is a math skill game where students 
have to make the number 24 from four given numbers on a card.  You can add, subtract, multiply, and 
divide. You must use all four numbers on the card, but use each number only once.  Each card is 
labeled with a certain number of points and if you solve the card correctly you collect those points. 
The person at the end of the round with the most points is the winner.   

Students competed in classroom tournaments during the first few weeks of May to narrow 
down a top sixteen from 5th and 6th grade. These 32 students moved on to the tournament held on 
Tuesday, May 27.  Students played 10 minute qualifying rounds to move onto the quarterfinals of 16 
students.  These 16 students were narrowed down to the semi-finals and then the final four competed 
for the title.   

Winning the tournament was sixth grader Ryder Carter.  In second place was Landen 
Kumpfmiller (6th); 3rd place was Sydnee Klixbull (5th); and fourth place was Gavyn Kearns (6th).  
Congratulations to our winners and all of our participants.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

    From left to right:  Gavyn Kearns, Sydnee Klixbull,​
    Landon Kumpfmiller, Ryder Carter  

​
Top 16 - Fifth Grade​
Barret Funfer, Trent Glenn, Adam Scott, Landen Cogswell, Mackenzie Negley, Callie Pry, Addison 
Fritz, Sydnee Klixbull, AJ Kaiser, Haylie Stugart, Haylee Benninger, Arika Simpson, Makayla Negley, 
Keagan McNany, Daisy Patton, Nathan Thompson  

Top 16 - Sixth Grade ​
Carsen Warner, Ryder Carter, Meredith Cubbage, Korben Scroggins, Kameron Blair, Cadence 
Johnston, Sydney Karnes, Belle DeVore, Gavyn Kearns, Avery VanGorder, Ryder Snow, Gavin 
Prorok, Landon Kumpfmiller, Mason Overly, Emalee Rice, Liam McCall 

 


